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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:56 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Nightly open air parties in Old Town? NO! LMC 15 1 18
Attachments: CUP Appeal.pdf; ATT00001.htm

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Barton Bodell <bartonbodell@me.com> 
Date: March 27, 2017 at 10:52:49 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Cc: Barton Bodell <bartonbodell@me.com> 
Subject: Nightly open air parties in Old Town? NO! LMC 15 1 18 

Hello- 
 
I wanted to go on record that my wife and I are VERY MUCH IN OPPOSITION to the approval 
of a private event facility on the roof of the historic Kimball Garage Site at 638 Park Avenue. 
 
Living on Norfolk Ave- I can hear the music from Park Silly every Sunday loud and clear until it 
ends early evening. It ends at 5pm- not that big of deal. Now you are giving a private business 
the right to create noise pollution in Old Town in the form of live music until 10pm and then 
continue until 12am- whenever they want? Even closer to the homes we live in daily??? 
 
We will not stand for this. Do you care about the citizens of Old Town? The people that pay 
taxes and actually live here year round? If you are in favor of this- you don’t in my opinion. My 
guess is you don’t actually live in town. This will get ugly for all of us that live here and you’ll 
have a much larger issue if this is allowed to move on.  
 
Please consider the rights of the people that live in Old Town. We should matter at least as much 
as the few that are always profiting off of it. 
 
Thanks, Barton and Stacy Bodell 
 


